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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

June 8, 2016 

Re: Publication of Retail Market Statistics – Feedback Requested 

 
The MSA publishes information on its web site relating to regional retail switching rates in 
electricity and natural gas retail markets. On a periodic basis, the MSA also publishes other 
retail market statistics including regional market shares and churn information. The MSA 
believes this information promotes competition and assists policymakers, stakeholders, 
consumers and the public.  

The purpose of this notice is to inform stakeholders that the MSA intends to revise and update 
the retail market data it publishes on its web site. The MSA welcomes stakeholder input on the 
attached proposed data format [Link]. 

Mike Nozdryn-Plotnicki 

Senior Advisor 

 

https://www.albertamsa.ca/assets/Documents/Retail-Stats-Proposal.pdf

